
Here we are again - the end of another academic year and we have been reflecting upon the
many opportunities the children at Clutton have been given since last September - a list which
we are very proud of.

Number of extra-curricular clubs on offer:
Netball Yr3 & 4 Football
Yr5 & 6 Football Cross country
Art Choir
Recorders YR1 -3 Scoubi (braiding)
Glockenspiel Construction
Sewing Reading
Multi sports Eco club
Yoga Mindfulness Colouring
Pupil voice Music tuition - woodwind, piano, violin, trumpet
Archery -Key stage 1 and 2 Coding (run by Year 5 pupils)
Dance Umbrella Cheerleading
Skipping Dodgeball
KS1 craft
Visitors and other enrichments: Vet visit - Cherry Class
Macmillan Coffee morning Harvest festival at the church
Basketball coaching through SSP Year 6 leadership training
Wessex Water workshops Speak out, Stay Safe (NSPCC) -
Egyptologist visit to YR3 and 4 Oak Learning exhibition
Sycamore Learning exhibition Rowan Class Learning exhibition
Carols By Candlelight KS1 nativity
EYFS nativity KS2 Carol service
Year 6 Sports Leader Training World Book Day
Shut Down morning Bulb Show
Music quartet assembly Let’s Go Music Assembly workshop
Maple Class Learning Exhibition Volcanologist - Year 6
St David's Day/Chinese New Year - Cherry Class Summer Reading challenge launch
Chestnut learning exhibition L Easter Olympics
Dogs Trust workshops -all years Willow Class learning exhibition
Year 6 production of Aladdin County Lines police visit and talk - Year 6
Bikeability
Sport:
BANES netball cup BANES cross country competitions
Year 4 Quad Kids (athletics) Yr5 & 6 gymnastics competition
Small schools Football tournament Yr 5/6 and Yr3/4 Swimming Gala
Sportshall athletics Small schools Football league
Yr3 & 4 gymnastics competition Dance Umbrella

School trips:
Life skills -Y6 Harvest walk/fruit picking - Y5 Roman Baths - Y4 Pantomime - all
Cheddar caves and Gorge -Y3 SS Great Britain - Y2 Little Canada (Isle of Wight) -Y6 Sing up -Y1 and 2
Mendip residential -Y4 Field to Food -Y3,5,6 Westonbirt Arboretum -Y1 Bristol Aquarium/M-Shed-Y5
Willow Farm visit -R Techniquest, Cardiff -Y6 Park Row Synagogue - Year 3



It has been a busy week of celebrations, best summed up in photos:

Year 4 Poetry Slam

On Monday evening. Four of our Year 4s represented our
school brilliantly, at the annual Year 3 and 4 Poetry Slam
which was held at the Dragonfly Theatre at Writhlington
School. Aria, Esme, Henry and Kira confidently performed
their performance poem, ‘Have we got time’ The judges
praised them for their confidence, expression and humour
and awarded them third place in the competition. The
standard was very, very high so we are particularly proud of
our Year 4 poets.

Talent Shows
Always Tea party

Key Stage 1 & 2
Held on Wednesday 17th July 2024



Celebrating Clutton



Year 6 leavers assembly

Sportsmark

We’re pleased to announce that we have achieved the gold standard again this year.

A reminder of INSET Day dates 2024/2025
Monday 2nd September 2024
Wednesday 27th November 2024 - NEW DATE ADDED
Monday 21st July 2025
Tuesday 22nd July 2025

On Wednesday Mrs PC's
daughter Mimi came into
school and played her clarinet
and saxophone to Sycamore
Class in the morning, and then
Cherry and Maple Class in the
afternoon.
She played some familiar
tunes including songs from
Aladdin, Pink Panther and
Moana, much to the children's
delight! What a lovely end of
term treat. Mimi was
particularly inspiring for our Year 4 woodwind musicians Aria and Martha
who performed for her on flute and clarinet. Well done girls.



We wish you all a restful summer and see you again in September.

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull





Notices

● Absence - if your child is unwell and cannot attend school, please leave a message with the
details of the illness, so we do not need to contact you to clarify. We need this information to
update registers and for attendance meetings with the EWO.

● Absence from school during term time request - If you are planning for your child to be absent
from school during term time you will need to complete an absence request form no less than 3
weeks before the planned absence. You will then get a reply to say if your absence has been
authorised or not. The forms and the absence policy is available to download on the school
website, or you can pick up a copy from the school office. Thank you.

● Jewellery - small stud earrings only please.
● Long hair - should be tied back at all times.
● Menu- please click the link here to view the new school meals menu from September.
● School Day - Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm. The gates close at 8.50am each morning.
● School Pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different

from normal.
● School Shoes - If your child is unable to tie their own shoe laces, please can we ask that they

wear velcro strap shoes or trainers to school that they can fasten themselves.
● Please do not allow your child to climb on the school wall, fence or gates. Thank you.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SCylsye8cwOhSROk7A1pii7ruEwAPlRQ/view?usp=sharing



